

## Carver Middle High School

60 South Meadow Road, Carver, Massachusetts 02330 *ph.* (508) 866-6130 *fax:* (508) 866-5639 wwww.carver.org

Christine Cabral
Interim Principal
CabralC@carver.org

Dillon Antell
Interim Assistant Principal
AntellD@carver.org

Sean McInnis
Assistant Principal
McInnisS@carver.org

August 28, 2022

Dear Carver Crusaders and Families,

We are truly excited to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year at Carver Middle High School. Whether you are new to our Crusader family or longtime Crusader student/family, we are looking forward to another successful school year. This year as with many changes to the Carver Middle High School, we have some changes within our administration team. We are extremely excited that Mrs. Cabral has agreed to serve as Interim Principal through January 15, 2023. Dillon Antell has agreed to serve as the Interim Assistant Principal for the Middle School during this time period and Sean McInnis is our new High School Assistant Principal. Please know that we value and respect every one of our students, and we appreciate that you trust us with your most valuable gift... your children. We are honored with this opportunity and we take that responsibility seriously and will try our best everyday to offer them support, encouragement, and structure.

As we prepare for a great academic year, we would like to thank all of our educators, school staff, and community members for their feedback and support throughout the summer as we prepared for this upcoming school year. It is our goal to provide every student with a safe and supportive learning environment, so they can reach their potential and maximize their success. Our Assistant Principals are looking forward to working together to ensure that the goals are met for all of our students in grades 6-12.

As we get ready to welcome students on Wednesday, August 31, 2022, we would like to offer you some helpful suggestions for a successful year:

- There is always someone available to help you. Our educators and staff members are all
  extremely approachable and are always willing to support each student with any of their
  needs.
- Start STRONG right from the start. Take advantage of any extra help being offered by your educators. We also encourage you to take advantage of the new WIN! block that is being offered this year.
- Be the BEST version of yourself. Join co-curriculars (athletics, music, performing arts, clubs, and activities) that YOU are interested in. Take the opportunity to meet new students and educators.



## Carver Middle High School

60 South Meadow Road, Carver, Massachusetts 02330 *ph.* (508) 866-6130 *fax:* (508) 866-5639 wwww.carver.org

Christine Cabral Interim Principal Cabral C@carver.org

**Dillon Antell**Interim Assistant Principal
AntellD@carver.org

Sean McInnis
Assistant Principal
McInnisS@carver.org

• If you start organized, it is easier to stay organized. As each student will continually become more involved, it's helpful to stay organized and ask for help when you need it. We are here for you!

Provided below are some important updates, reminders, and save the dates about the upcoming 2022-2023 School Year. Please take some time to review these items before the first day of school.

## **Important Updates**

- The first day of school for all students is Wednesday, August 31, 2022. Please note, there is NO senior internship release on the first day of school. We will be reaching out shortly with a plan for the seniors for this day only prior to Monday August 29, 2022. All grades will be utilizing Day 1 as their schedule on the first day of school.
- Grade specific class meetings will be held for our students during the school day. These meetings will take place during the week of September 6th 9th. We will make announcements in school and send out email communications to provide all High School students and families of that schedule.
- Save the Date Carver Middle High School (CMHS) Open House will be held on Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 6:00 PM. This event will be held in person. Please watch out for further communications from CMHS Interim Principal.
- Save the Date Carver Middle High School (CMHS) Parent Teacher Conferences Open House will be held on Thursday, October 20, 2022.
- We encourage everyone to come out and support our students in their co-curricular activities and support our amazing Crusaders!
- This year we will be implementing a new class schedule. To review the new schedule Please Click Here. Please be advised that all CMHS student ChromeBooks will have the new schedule and class times as their screensaver so students will always be able to see the daily schedule. We are also going to be able to provide the students with the support and tools needed to successfully navigate the school day using the new schedule.
- We have an exciting new offering that will be introduced this year called WIN block! WIN is an acronym for "What I Need." Each day, students are scheduled for a 30 minute block of time in which they will select an offering that will best meet their needs. A variety of choices will be available each day such as; extra help, academic enrichment opportunities, club activities, class meetings, open gym, extra-curricular activities, art lessons, music lessons, guidance



## Carver Middle High School

60 South Meadow Road, Carver, Massachusetts 02330 *ph.* (508) 866-6130 *fax:* (508) 866-5639 wwww.carver.org

Christine Cabral
Interim Principal
CabralC@carver.org

**Dillon Antell** *Interim Assistant Principal*AntellD@carver.org

**Sean McInnis**Assistant Principal
McInnisS@carver.org

meetings, homework help, and more. It is our belief that providing students time during the school day to focus on individual improvement and interests will result in improved academic performance and promote a positive school culture. During the first week of school, educators will be providing students with more detailed information regarding the implementation of WIN! Block.

We look forward to working with you and your students again this year. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us:

Dillon Antell, MS Interim Asst. Principal	CMHS Office	Sean McInnis, HS Asst. Principal
AntellD@carver.org	508-866-6100	McInniss@carver.org

Go Crusaders!

Thank you,

Dillon Antell Interim CMHS Assistant Principal Sean McInnis CMHS Assistant Principal